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HOMICIDE  

Update: 07.21.17 
 

Fort Lauderdale Homicide Detectives have confirmed that the victim’s vehicle was 
stolen from the scene of the homicide. The vehicle was recovered by Broward Sheriff’s 
Office on Saturday, July 15

th
 at approximately 9:35 P.M. in the 2600 block of Northwest 

9
th

 Court in the City of Pompano Beach.  
 

Detectives strongly encourage anyone with information in regards to this homicide or 
the victim’s vehicle to contact Detective Mark Breen at 954-828-5708 or Detective 
Jason Wood at 954-828-5344.  
 

Original: 07.19.17 
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is actively investigating the homicide of an 
adult male discovered on Monday, July 17

th
 at approximately 6:15 P.M. The deceased 

male was discovered inside the residence located at 429 Southeast 17
th

 Avenue, in the 
City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

The victim has been identified as Guy Eargle Jr., W/M, 08/05/1948, a part time resident 
of the City of Fort Lauderdale and of the City of Atlanta, Georgia.  
 

Detectives are not disclosing the manner in which the victim was murdered at this time.  
 

This is an active investigation and circumstances surrounding the incident are still being 
determined.  
 

Anyone with information regarding this incident is encouraged to contact Detective Mark 
Breen at 954-828-5708 or Detective Jason Wood at 954-828-5344.  
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